
Betty Jo Mahan <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>

[MPC Comment] 8-SA -18 -C; 8-A-18 -U 
1 message

'westman423@aol.com' via Commission <commission@knoxmpc.org> Tue, Aug 7, 2018 at 7:35 PM
Reply-To: westman423@aol.com
To: commission@knoxmpc.org

Dear Knox County MPC,
 
 
    This week as I traveled to and from work, I was able to appreciate nature at its best; a wooded street leading to my
home with multiple deer along the road going in both directions.   However, I have serious concerns about a development
on Toole’s Bend Road ruining our scenic and relaxing drive home.  The deer will disappear.  The road will become a
congested and dangerous highway.  What is the reason for this drastic destruction?  The greed of a developer.   
 
     Toole’s Bend Road is narrow, winding, and rather dangerous with the current number of homes that it services.  There
is a tree cutting business on the road that utilizes large vehicles which currently bring oncoming traffic to a stop when they
approach.  The addition of 700 homes will be disastrous.  Voting to allow 700 homes to be added to this road, in my
opinion, is negligently putting the lives of the residents at risk for the financial interests of a developer.  I feel the concerns
of the community need to be shared so that government leaders have full knowledge of the situation at hand and can make
decisions that will prevent having a negative impact on the legal obligations on the county.
 
    The developer has stated an alternate road is available, Tedford Road.  This road is 17 feet wide in spots.  It is not even
two lanes all the way through.  This road is not a viable option for traffic, especially emergency traffic.   Toole’s Bend is
lined with trees that frequently fall taking out power lines and closing the road.  It was closed for approximately three weeks
when one part gave way during heavy rains.  The community was forced to use the narrow Tedford Road.  Traveling this
road was a gamble to say the least and I was never so glad to see Tooles’ Bend reopen after the county repaved the entire
road.  Repaving does nothing but add an additional layer of asphalt to the surface.  The underlying road bed remains the
same and has already proven it is not sturdy by its recent collapsing in one area.  Again adding 700 additional homes and
vehicles to this road is putting the lives of the community members at risk, simply because of greed.
 
    In this political season, we heard multiple candidates say they wanted to preserve our “Tennessee way of life.”  I too
want to preserve my own and my community’s way of life by not being concerned of being in an accident or even killed due
to allowing one developer become wealthier.  The scenic and relaxing drive home, which is the reason we bought our
home, will be destroyed and will turn into a congested and stressful battle of the roadway.
 
    Please understand that I am not against development of this land.   I would support development that keeps the overall
number of housing units to a minimum.  Every inch of the land can be developed, as far as I am concerned, with single
family dwellings that include some acreage.  My absolute concern is the number of residences being considered.  It is a
safety issue for me.      
 
    I ask that you make an informed and intelligent decision.  The developer cares about money.  It is business to him.  I
care about my neighborhood and my way of life as well as the safety of all our residents.  I would like to continue to see our
wooded road remain untouched and see the deer along the road, just as nature intended.   
 
Thank you,  
 
Michael Hughes
8809 Cove Point Lane
Knoxville, TN 37922

--  
___________________________________________________ 
This message was directed to commission@knoxmpc.org 
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Betty Jo Mahan <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>

[MPC Comment] Post Oak Bend proposal 
1 message

'Stephen Harris' via Commission <commission@knoxmpc.org> Tue, Aug 7, 2018 at 3:26 PM
Reply-To: sgh3252@aol.com
To: commission@knoxmpc.org
Cc: county.mayor@knoxcounty.org

MPC Commissioners, 
 
I realize that approving sensible property developments which result in more housing is one of the tasks to which you’ve
been charged. I also expect that  
the safety and security of others living in the community affected by the development would also be a task you accept. I
appreciate very much lyour service to Knox County.  
 
I hope and assume that each of you has taken the time to drive the length of Tedford Dr and Tooles Bend Rd., the only two
ways out of the Tooles Bend peninsula.  If you are preparing to vote on this life changing proposal without doing so is both
feckless and uninformed.  
 
My children and grandchildren travel these roads several times a week, driving on roads that are only 17’ wide in places. 
They are what they are: old, narrow, country farm roads. They are among the most perilous roads in Knox County in good
weather; Tedford is often frozen in spots during the winter.  
 
In March of this year a large tree fell across Tooles Bend, destroying the guard rails and blocking access to Northshore. It
was closed for several days while County crews cleared the road and rebuilt the guard rails, leaving only Tedford as an
exit/entrance to the community.   
 
We’re all for reasonable development, safe development, smart development. Proposing to go from less than 200 homes
and roughly 400 vehicles to almost a thousand homes and as many as 2000 vehicles is neither reasonable, safe, or smart.  
 
Thanks again for your service and for your fair consideration of the pleas from those in the Northshore Corridor community.
 
Sincerely, 
 
Stephen Harris 
And my wife April 
Daughter Sommerville, granddaughter June Rosemary 
Son Bo, grandson George 
 
 
 
--  
___________________________________________________ 
This message was directed to commission@knoxmpc.org 
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Betty Jo Mahan <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>

[MPC Comment] Post Oak Bend Proposal 
1 message

Emily DeLozier <eadelo@bellsouth.net> Thu, Aug 9, 2018 at 10:45 PM
Reply-To: eadelo@bellsouth.net
To: "commission@knoxmpc.org" <commission@knoxmpc.org>

To the MPC:
 
My husband and I attended the meeting today through the discussion of Item #15 Post Oak Bend.  Traffic on Tedford Lane
was briefly mentioned at the beginning of the discussion, but there was no discussion of the impact this proposed
development might have on traffic on Northshore Drive.  I am sure that you are aware of the current situation on
Northshore in the late afternoons, especially Westbound between Rocky Hill and the I-140 intersection.  This past Monday
at 5:15, it took me 35 minutes to get from the Morrell Road/Northshore Dr. intersection to Tedford, a distance of about three
(3) miles.  I am sure it would have been much worse had it been a Friday.  I am typically headed East from I-140 at that
time, and there is always a backup there as well.
 
We are also concerned about the impact this development might have on traffic on Tedford Lane, of course.  Although
there is not a huge volume of traffic now, I can imagine that this route might be considered a way to avoid much of the
back-ups on Northshore for those traveling East from the I-140 area.  I grew up on the property I currently live on - my
Grandmother was a Tedford, and the property was a land grant from the King of England (but I digress).  Anyway, the
speed limit is 30 mph.  I would venture to say that the average speed of traffic around the blind curve where our driveway
enters is likely around 40-45 mph.  My Father was hit there several years ago, and it is amazing that there has only been
one other accident over the years while entering Tedford from our driveway.  Increased traffic would certainly pose a
challenge for anyone along Tedford to enter or turn left while exiting their driveway.  I am sure those attempting to enter or
turn left onto Northshore share in this frustration!
 
I know that you have received many emails regarding this proposal, and I appreciate your listening ear and your patience. 
I just felt that these two areas were not recognized at today's meeting, and should be considered in your decision.
 
Thank you,
 
Emily DeLozier
9419 Tedford Lane
Knoxville 37922

--  
___________________________________________________ 
This message was directed to commission@knoxmpc.org 
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